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St John’s Green Primary School 

First Footsteps  
Foundation & Year 1 Weekly Newsletter 

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Weekly Awards  
Star: Muneeb Yasin 
Jumbo: Teejay Martin 
Chariot: Myles Clayfield 
Roses: Madison Ring 
Circus: Millie Eastwood  
Eagles: Isabelle Williams  
 
 

 PTA Summer Fair  
Friday 29th June 
PTA Summer Fair  

 Abbey Fields 
 5pm -7pm. 

 Come along and join in the 
fun.  

Foundation and Year 1 Sport Day  

Monday 18th June 
10.00a.m 

AF site 
followed by a picnic lunch. 

Key Diary Dates  

Monday 11th—Friday 15th June 
Year 1 Phonic Screening Checks  

Thursday 21st June 
Year 4/5/6 Sports Day a.m. Year 2/3 
Sports Day p.m.—Garrison Track.  
Picnic Lunch.  

Friday 29th June  
PTA Summer Fair 5.00pm at AF 

Tuesday 17th July 
EYFS—Fantasy World Dress Up Day  

Thursday 19th July 
Last day of Summer Term 

Foundation Trip to Cudmore Grove  

Last week all the Foundation classes visited Cudmore Grove to take part in a variety of 
activities based around their Fantasy Theme. 
On the beach the children had a treasure hunt and created seashell 
necklaces, whilst in the woods they also created dens for fantasy crea-
tures.  
The Foundation children enthusiastically took part in all the experiences 
and were kept busy all day only stopping for their packed lunches. It 
was little wonder that there was a number of sleeping children on jour-
ney back to school.  

  

 

 

Year 1 Celebrate Art Week  
 

The painting ‘A Roman Triumph’ by Rubens was the stimulus for some 
fantastic creative work in the year 1 classes during Art Week. After stud-
ying and discussing the painting the children took part in some Dramatic 
Arts with Annie Eddington. The children used their experiences to create 

elephant masks and then held their own Roman Parade in the play-
ground. All the children enjoyed the opportunity to take part in some 

memorable learning experiences. A big thank you to the PTA for paying 
for the artist to come into school and Miss Kerr for organising such an 

amazing week. 

Forest School 
As you can imagine last week was one of the chil-
dren’s favourite forest school sessions as the chil-

dren learnt how to safely light a fire and after 
cooked marshmallows. The children listened and 

followed instructions sensibly and they all had the 
opportunity to use a fire lighter and roast their own 

marshmallows. Great fun! 


